

Massachusetts Municipal Lawyers Association

Municipal Finance 101

Does your head hurt trying to distinguish between the General Fund, a Stabilization Fund, and a Revolving Fund? Does panic overwhelm you when you think about Proposition 2½? Have no fear! Kathleen Colleary (Retired Bureau Chief for the Bureau of Municipal Finance Law), Donna Brewer (Partner at Miyares and Harrington, LLP), and Kenneth Woodland (Counsel at the Department of Revenue, Division of Local Services) are here to help!

This Massachusetts Municipal Lawyers Association event will break down the basics of municipal finance law. The presentation is geared to those lawyers new to the practice of municipal law, as well as seasoned attorneys looking for a refresher on municipal finance ahead of this Town Meeting season.

When: October 24, 2019

Time: 5:30pm – 9pm

Where: John Harvard's Brew House, One Worcester Road, Framingham, MA

Cost: \$45 for members/non-members who passed the bar within the last five years,

\$50 for all other non-members (includes dinner)

Why: Brush up on Municipal Finance

RSVP: Please visit the MMLA website for more information on how to sign up

(https://www.massmunilaw.org)